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Robert R. Scott, Commissioner 
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        September 22, 2017 

 

Mr. Brian Mills 

National Environmental Policy Act Document Manager 

Office of Electricity Delivery & Energy Reliability, OE-20 

U.S. Department of Energy 

1000 Independence Avenue, SW 

Washington, DC 20585 

 

RE:  NORTHERN PASS TRANSMISSION LINE PROJECT, FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT (DOE/EIS-0463) 

 

Dear Mr. Mills: 

 

The New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) has participated in the formal activities of the 

Northern Pass Transmission Line (Northern Pass) project, hosted by the U.S. Department of Energy (USDOE), since the 

scoping period began in 2011.  NHDES has also reviewed and evaluated an application for a Certificate of Site and Facility 

now under consideration by the New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee (NHSEC).  As an active participant in the 

NHSEC process, NHDES prepared and submitted a series of recommended conditions that addressed NHDES’ 

jurisdictional programs, largely for potential land resource impacts created by the Northern Pass project, that are to be 

incorporated into the decision-making process by the NHSEC during its upcoming deliberations. 

 

NHDES is also submitting its list of recommendations to the USDOE as its formal response to the Final Environmental 

Impact Statement (FEIS) for the Northern Pass project (enclosed), prepared pursuant to the National Environmental 

Policy Act of 1969, as amended. These recommended conditions represent NHDES’ detailed technical comments relative 

to the potential environmental impacts (and proposed mitigation measures) related to this project.  Please note that 

NHDES’ comments enclosed reflect a review of the current Northern Pass application to the NHSEC which has been 

recently updated by Northern Pass officials.  Thus, the format and content may differ somewhat from that of the FEIS. 

 

Should additional information be required, or questions arise, please feel free to contact me as needed.  My direct 

telephone number is (603) 271-3306 and email address is Timothy.Drew@des.nh.gov. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

         
        Timothy W. Drew 

        Administrator 

        Public Information & Permitting Unit 

        Office of the Commissioner 

Enc. 

CC: Pamela Monroe, Administrator, NHSEC 

 Clark B. Freise, Assistant Commissioner, NHDES 

 Rene Pelletier, Assistant Director, Water Division, NHDES 
































































